
This was a very bad decision by Oregon voters and should be repealed. It is ridiculous that it is against 
the law to have alcohol on the streets but not hard drugs. This measure has attracted drug addicts from 
other states to Portland, and that needs to stop. We have enough. Portland citizens should not have to be 
exposed to open drug use on our streets.  It is a real disincentive for going to downtown. Further real 
consequences for open drug use and possession such as jail time or other such consequences need to to 
be in place as motivators to get people into treatment. These tickets that the police write now are a real 
joke and mostly useless. Tolerance and lax drug laws are not getting people into treatment. Real 
consequences will have a better chance. Measure 110 defied common sense and should be repealed. 
 
Cheryl Brischetto 
Frustrated Portland Citizen 

 


